
8th August 2022 
District Governor Visit 

We were delighted to have our District 
Governor Kevin Forgeson come and speak 
to us about his vision for the year ahead. 
Kevin wants to keep it simple and thinks 
Rotary shouldn't provide stress in it mem-
bers lives. We have also been challenged 
to support Anxiety NZ Trust.  

So what are we going to do? 

OUR NEXT MEETING: August 22nd. MEETING TIME: 5:45 for a 6:15 PM start  

Google Calendar:  

Norm has been sending 
meeƟng invites out that should 
sync with your online calendar. 



 






